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Kathryn Taylor, center, shows Charla Bailey, director of international studies, left, some paua shells that she found on a beach in New Zealand.  Taylor and Sarah Joy Mikolajczyk, right, both studied at Massey University in Wellington, New Zealand last spring and made presentations about their study abroad experiences as part of their Cross Cultural Reflections class yesterday.
News
There will be two planned system outages this week to accomplish needed cable management in the computer server room and to apply server operating systems updates. The schedule is as follows:

1) Wednesday, Oct. 10 – 5 p.m. - 5:30 p.m.
Systems affected: IRISLinks and the SRN/Bi-tech administrative systems, including insight and reflections

2) Friday, Oct. 12 – 5:30 p.m.-8:30 p.m.
Systems affected: all remaining TLU servers such as faculty/staff file services ("I" drive), network logon, e-mail, student file services, Blackboard, intranet etc. Note that each individual system will only be down briefly during this time window. 

Please contact the help desk if you have any questions or concerns at ishelp@tlu.edu or call ext. 6000.

Professional activities

Dr. Angie Sauer, associate professor of history, attended the meeting of the German Studies Association in San Diego, Oct. 4-7. The conference was attended by approximately 1,000 participants and was the largest ever of the association. Sauer presented a paper dealing with emigration, colonialism and the formation of German national identity in the last third of the 19th century.

